
G-CAT Board Meeting  9/22/2014 
 
In attendance: 
 Loren Janulewicz 
 Larry Ransford 
            John Hartnett 
            Irene Young 
             
 
Discussion: 
  

� August minutes approved. 
 

� Reviewed financials.  Rounds were 5124 compared to 4555 last year.   
Revenue was $132,402 up $10,172 from last year.   
Profit was $61,494 up $15,609 from last year.   
 

� Aeration took longer than planned since had equipment issues.  Bob had to 
borrow some equipment to finish.  It has been completed and mother nature is 
helping. 

 
� We have about $51,000 already booked for outside tournaments next year (that is 

comparable to this year). 
 

� The signs identifying holes 10, 14, 16 and 18 are in place.  We still have some 
issues identifying hole 7 tee box. 
 

� We reviewed the September 4th incident (there is a police report that is a public 
record).  Currently we are reviewing our policies and awaiting results of the legal 
proceedings.  
 

� Meeting adjourned. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


